
  

  

School Photos 

Diary Dates 
The Term 3 planner has 
been withheld due to 
Covid restrictions. Once we 
have further information 
on School events we will 
inform the community. 

 

 9/8/21 
Governing Council Meeting 
 
 

 

Reminder 

Please keep your 

child at home if 

they are unwell 

Term 3   Week 2 
Wednesday 28 July 2021 

 

 

Dear Families, 
What a week! We won’t forget this first week of school in a hurry. Thank you to 
all families for your support during the lockdown. Together we quickly 
transitioned from learning at school to learning at home. Big thank you to the 
teachers and the support staff for their flexibility and dedication to ensure the 
children were able to continue their learning at home.  
 

In the spirit of the current COVID restrictions the following arrangements are in 
place for at least the next week: 
Access to school grounds 
To minimise people entering the site, parents are asked to drop off/collect their 
children from the school gates. Non urgent service providers will not be able to 
enter the site. Parent-teacher meetings to be held on-line or by phone. Please 
contact staff via email or by phoning the front office. 
Masks 
Students in primary schools do not need to wear masks. All adults including 
parents need to wear masks including at OSHC. We strongly encourage parents to 
wear masks when dropping off/collecting their children at the school gates.  
Physical Distancing 
Please remember to practice physical distancing at all times. 
QR Code 
If you do need to come on site, please remember to sign in using the QR code. 
Unwell, stay home and get tested 
If your child is unwell, please keep them at home and get them tested for COVID.  
Assemblies/Events 
All whole school assemblies and events are cancelled to further notice. 
Excursions 
All excursions are on hold, they may be rescheduled where possible. 
Sport 
PE lessons can continue. SAPSASA and interschool sporting events are postponed. 
Playgroup/Little Bookworms 
Playgroup and Little Bookworms are cancelled until further notice. 
Personal Hygiene 
One of the best ways we can stop the spread of germs and COVID is by practicing 
good personal hygiene. Teachers will revisit personal hygiene practices with 
children. Soap is available in all toilets and hand sanitiser is available in 
classrooms.  
 

The staff appreciate your support and understanding during this challenging time. 
We will keep you informed of any changes to restrictions etc.  
 

Regards, Rebecca 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 6’s Term 2 Highlights 

Room 6 have reflected on a very fun Term 2. We really enjoyed working with 

Amanda Graham on our class book and learning the process of creating illustrations 

for different types of books. We have become very creative illustrators. 

 

We also enjoyed celebrating NAIDOC week with the whole school community. Our 

favourite part was planting our class tree. We liked that we got to include a little bit of 

ourselves in the planting process. We also liked taste testing a variety of traditional 

jams with yoghurt - they were delicious! 

 

Here are some photos of our highlights, we hope you enjoy them! 

 

Working with Amanda Graham at 

different stages 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  

         NAIDOC Week Activities 



 

 

Week 7 

Is Book Week 

 

District Athletics Day 

 

  

 

 

Envelopes will be given out by 

Week 5 

Family envelops will be  

Available from the Front 

Office for collection 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Coorara Cubs 

Starts Thursday Week 8 

Have you enrol your child from 2022? 

 

 

 Beginning school 
is an adventure with 

lots to discover! 
Coorara Cubs will provide an opportunity 

for your child to build upon 

Thursdays 
12.30PM – 2.30PM 

STARTING THURSDAY, 9th SEPTEMBER 2021 

LAST SESSION THURSDAY, 25th November 2021 

For children enrolled for Reception in 2022 

School Photos 
Will now be held on 

Friday 17th 
September 

Please inform the front office of any changes to 
your family details  

It is very important that these details are updated. 

Also many of our text messages are coming back 

to us, this means your mobile number is incorrect 

Please contact us on 

8325 2066 with your new number 

Book Week Parade 

Will be held Wednesday  
1st September @ 9.15am 

 

 
So get your creative cap on to help your child with 

their Book Week costume 

Term 3 
Wearing of hats in Term 3 is 

essential, children will need to play 
under the verandas in the shade if 

they have no hat 
 

 


